SCADDAN PRIMARY SCHOOL

PO Box 7
SCADDAN WA 6447

Email: Scaddan.PS@education.wa.edu.au

Important Dates

WEDNESDAY 20 JUNE
School Council Meeting
@ 8am in the Library

THURSDAY 21 JUNE
Clontarf Football
Academy & Salmon
Gums Yr 5/6 students
visiting.
THURSDAY 21 JUNE
Reports Home

WEEK 9
Canberra Camp—Year
5/6 students

FRIDAY 29 JUNE
Last of day of Term 2

MONDAY 16 JULY
Staff Development Day
NO Students

TUESDAY 17 JULY
First day of term 3—
Students

SCADDAN PRIMARY

Newsletter 9 2018

@

Learning & Friendship

Phone: (08) 9075 6055
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From the Principal:
Dear Parents and Families,

My last newsletter as Scaddan Primary School Principal, comes with huge
appreciations to our students, staff and the Scaddan community. Last week’s
assembly certainly captured the true Scaddan community spirit and just another
reason why, | truly appreciate you all.

Our Senior Students or ‘budding entrepreneurs’ presented their Cubby Building
Company’s sales pitch to us all. The adults’ favourite appeared to be the Cubby
with a built in ‘bar’ ... Not sure what happened there, | thought their customers
were the Junior Room students??

The Book Fair Character Dress ups were amazing! The time and effort parents
and students (and staff) went into dress as their favourite book character, was
well and truly above and beyond. The Book Fair was a huge success with takings
in excess of $1100 and a nice commission for our Library, where Mrs Wandel was
able to purchase $300 worth of books for the students to read.

It was wonderful to welcome the new families from the wider community to the
school, and, some for the very first time. They were certainly spoilt with the
delicious spread of morning tea! Thank you to the parents for supplying this.

Congratulations to the award recipients; Aidan, Lucas, Lucy and Mitch. Aussie of
the Month—Stella.

As mentioned at the assembly, last Friday the substantive Principal appointment
was been finalized. We welcome Mr David Vooght-Simpson as the newly
appointed Principal to Scaddan Primary School. Mr Vooght-Simpson, currently
works at Esperance Primary School as a Deputy Principal and Teacher. He brings
to Scaddan, many years of school leadership experience, from his work in
Esperance, Kalgoorlie and England.

Mr Vooght—Simpson will be visiting Scaddan Primary School tomorrow morning
for a meet and greet with students and the School Council. He will formally
commence the position at the start of Term 3.
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Barry Peters

Last week we had a visit from musician Barry Peters. It was delightful watching the children interact with
his wonderful music. Each of our junior families received a gift CD from Barry and his “friends” group. His
music is outstanding and we encourage you to indulge and extend your children with his songs and
dances. His tunes have recently appeared on Spotify and iTunes, so feel free to look him up and have a
listen.

Student Reports

Student reports will be issued for all Kindy — Year 6 students this Thursday 21 June. As mentioned
previously, should you have any questions or queries about your child’s progress and or report, please do
not hesitate to make an appointment with class teachers.

Clontarf Football
Students from the Nulsen PS Clontarf Football Academy and the Salmon Gums PS Year 5 and 6 students
will be here this Thursday to have some lunch and a social game of football.

Canberra Camp

With our Year 5 and 6 students heading to Canberra this Sunday, | would like to wish them a safe and
happy ‘camp/holiday’. | know you will all uphold the Scaddan Core Values while you are enjoying
yourselves, you will make your parents and school proud.

Again as | say farewell for now, thank you to the entire Scaddan Primary School community...

-The students are amongst the friendliest, polite and sincerest students | have had the privilege of
teaching in 30 years!

-The staff of Scaddan Primary school are a very dedicated group of professionals all committed to
educating our students — thank you.

-Finally, to the parents and families of the school, you are truly an amazing group of people, who not only
highly value the school, but also contribute so much to the education of your children. Thanks for your
support over the past six months. Obviously this group includes our amazing P & C Committee, and School

Council. Thank you to Mandy and Lynne and committees for your tireless work in making Scaddan PS a
great school.

Ross Tamlin
Principal
19 June 2018
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“For demonstrating the value of ‘Nurturing’ through
helping his peers in the classroom.”

VALUES STAR BIRTHDAY WISHES

Zain June

oo

%

WHO HAS RECEIVED A VALUES TOKEN THIS FORTNIGHT?

Pride Nurturing
RESPECE Excellence
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2019 Student Enrolments
Friday 20 July is an important date in your child’s education.
You need to apply to enrol your children in a public school for 2019 if they are:
starting Kindergarten — 4 years old by 30 June 2019
starting Pre-primary (first year of compulsory school) — 5 years old by 30 June 2019
starting Year 7 (first year of secondary school)
changing schools.

Further information and school age calculator is available at the following website:

https://www.education.wa.edu.au/enrolling-in-school
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( Voluntary Contributions and Charges

provided to all parents at the end of last year, these payments greatly assist in the provision and
planning of a range of activities for your children. Please make cheques payable to Scaddan
Primary School or directly deposit into the school account (details provided on the 2018

Q)ntact Mrs Berry in the office.

We are now collecting Voluntary Contributions and Charges. Endorsed by the School Council and

Voluntary Contributions and Charges sheet). If you need any more information do not hesitate to
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Scaddan Primary School—Uniform Information

The P&C endorses the following school dress:

School Uniform Boys & Girls

Summer:

White or Royal Blue Embroidered Polo Shirts

Royal Blue Sports Shorts and Skorts/Skirt

Winter:

White or Royal Blue Embroidered Polo Shirts

Royal Blue Pants

Royal Blue Embroidered Rugby Jumpers

Footwear

Socks and Joggers — thongs and sandals are not permitted for safety reasons.
Formal

White Embroidered Polo Shirts (‘(SCADDAN’ also embroidered on the back of the shirt). To be
worn on excursions, at special occasions, formal occasions and when the school requests it.

Year 6 Leavers Shirts and Jackets

In Term 1, Year 6’s will have the opportunity to purchase a special embroidered polo shirt and
Jacket in the school colours.

Hats

Scaddan Primary School has a ‘No Hat Play in the Shade’ rule. All children are expected to
wear a royal blue adjustable bucket hat whilst in the playground in the interest of good health.

All clothing should be clearly labelled with your child’s name.

Purchasing your uniform:
Rugby Jumper: Through the school

Shirts- blue and white: Haslams in Esperance, there will be a delay as they only embroider
once the order is placed.

Pants: These can be purchased anywhere; the only requirement is that they are royal blue.
Hat: Haslams, these do not have to be embroidered

Leavers clothing: This will be organised with the Parents and Principal of the current Year 6
students.

For further information regarding our school dress please contact the School or the Uniform
Co-Ordinator.




In celebration of its 10" Anniversary
Esperance Anglican Community School

Proudly presents
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Esperance Civic Centre Book Now!
6.30pm Online at
Trybooking.com

Saturday June 16 ana Friday June 22
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Or phone 0428 786 033

The Next Big Thing is generously supported by Esperance Theatre Guild (Inc)
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Date: June 15, 2018

Location: Esperance Bay Yacht Club
Time: 8.30am - 4pm

Cost: FREE

This is a must-attend workshop for those looking to build skills and knowledge in best practice
governance to improve the operations of their local grower group and hold pesitions on the
committees of their local industry and community groups.

Completion of this course will provide credits towards AICD Accreditation.

Roles and Responsibilities of the Not-For-Profit

=« Introduction to governance for committee members of not-for-profit organisations
» Duties and responsibilities of committees and boards

» The role of the not-for-profit board

» Accountability and performance measurement

Strategy and Risk for the Not-For-Profit Director
+ Introduction to setting and achieving strategic goals
= Strategic planning for your not-for-profit group
= Risk management for not-for-profit organisations
= Working with stakeholders

REGISTER here:
www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=29915

For more information contact Megan Cechner, T: 08 6180 5759, E: mcechner@gga.org.au

Please note there are 25 registrations available, and will be filled on a first come first served basis.
Maximum of four attendees per group.
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YOGA STUDIO

TERM 3 &
starting: Tuesday 24th July
Age3 - YEAR 2 (3-7yrs) ®

3.30pm- 4.15pm ®

YEAR 3 - YEAR 6 (8-12yrs)
® 415pm - 5.15pm
cost: $100 for 8 week program
teachers: Melisa Rowe & Regan Beattie
& contact: 0419049246
email: twilightyogastudio® gmail.com
® address: U4 /58 Windich St cnr Hicks 5t

Get ready,
the ban s

coming!

From 1 July 2018 retailers can no
longer give you a lightweight plastic bag.

Remember to bring your own
reusable bags.

#BYOBags

WHAT'S YOUR

whatsyourbagplan.wa.gov.au



Esperance

Esperance Community Arts Community
AITs

UPCOMING & ONGOING COMMUNITY PROJECTS Rt Tea e
® Esperance Arts & Culture Trail Project (Partners: Arts groups, Artists, Arts-based businesses and Arts venues in Esper-
ance, )

e  Amplifying Young Voices Workshop (Partners: Propel Youth Arts WA, The Creative Grid, Escare Incorporated )

® Act-Belong-Commit Writing to Performance Project (Partners : Esperance Anglican Community School, Esperance
Senior High School, Recherche Writers)

® Act-Belong-Commit No Lights No Lycra Youth Engagement Project (Partners: No Lights No Lycra Esperance, Esperance
Anglican Community School Residential College , Esperance Senior High School Residential College)

® Act-Belong-Commit Indigenous Mosaic Project (Partners: Nulsen Primary School)

Didgeridoo Project (Partners: Clontarf, Escare, Esperance Tjaltjraak Native Title Aboriginal Corporation)
REGULAR EVENTS AT ESPERANCE COMMUNITY ARTS SPACE

® Esperance Samba Drumming Group - meets Tuesday evenings @ at 5.45pm

® Esperance Djembe Drumming Group - meets 1st & 3rd Saturdays 10.30 - 11.30am

Crafty Critters Knitting, Crochet & Craft Group - meets Thursday mornings 10am - 11.30am




